
  

 
 
REGION 3  
Nashville area 
3210 East Lake Drive, 
Nashville, TN  37214 
Carol Lane, Secretary - 
615/497-2359 
Web:  
http://region3mtpca.com 
 
A PROFESSIONAL 
ORGANIZATION                              
FOR PROFESSIONAL 
PEOPLE 
 
 
NEXT MEETING 
Our next Region 3 
meeting will be held on 
WEDNESDAY 
September 21st  6:00 
pm at the Santa Fe 
Cattle Company 2520 
Music Valley Drive, 
Nashville, TN  dinner 
orders can start at 5. 
 
Guest Speaker:  David 
James of BWI speaking 
on Spiders.  One 
certification point will be 
awarded 
 
Our Meeting scheduled  
2022:  
November 16 
 
2023: 
January 18 
March 15 
May 17 
July 19 
 
 
 

 
. 
 
 
 
CERTIFICATION TRAINING:  
Find current schools on our website:  
http://region3mtpca.com 
 
REGION 3 TPCA WINTER SCHOOL 
 
Region 3 will hold a 7 hour certification 
school on December 6th  at Dave & Buster’s a  
Registration form  is available on our website 
and also attached to this newsletter. 
 
REMINDER:  WE ARE IN OUR 3RD YEAR OF 
OUR CERTIFICATION CYCYLE, YOU MUST 
HAVE ALL YOUR POINTS BY JUNE 30, 2023. 
 
Our web  http://region3mtpca.com 
 

 
. 
License Exams     For licensing and charter 
information and downloadable forms go to 
http://www.tn.gov/agriculture/regulatory/license
s.shtml  
 
 
July Meeting Highlights 

 
Sean Jurecic of of MGK gave a presentation on 
Why Mosquito Contrl is Important to Your 
Customer. 
. 

 
President 2022-
2023  

 
George Simpson 
NorthWest 
Exterminating 
615-428-3586 
 
President Elect 

 
Blake Foster All-
American Pest 
Control 615-426-
7737 
 
TPCA Region 3 
President 2021-
2022 

 
Erin Richardson 
All American Pest 
Control  
615-883-8526 
 
Secretary 
Carol Lane 
615-497-2359 
 
MTPCA Training 
Directors 
Dennis Waldrop 
Oldham Chemical 
Co. & Carol Lane 
 
TPCA  
Executive Director 
Connie Rogers 678-
231-3124 
 
TPCA 
Regional Director  
George Simpson 



 
 
. 
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MEMBERSHIP 2022-2023 
 
Joint membership with TPCA/NPMA 
and regions ended on June 30th, if you 
have not received a renewal or wish to 
join a membership form can be found on 
our website or please contact the TPCA 
Executive Director, Connie Rogers at 
678-231-3124. 
 

 
 

REGION 3  14TH ANNUAL 
SCHOLARSHIP 
 
We will be accepting applications for the  
Region 3 TPCA 14th Annual Scholarship 
beginning January 1.  The application will 
be available on our website in October but 
will not be accepted until January 1.  This 
will give applicants plenty of time to gather 
their information.  The scholarship is 
available for Any Region 3 member 
company, their employees, employees 
spouses, children or grandchildren. 
 

 
  
RULES & REGULATIONS 
 
There are some changes in the Rules and 
Regulations , Jerry Seabolt said he would 

send you highlighted changes via email  if 
you send a request to him  
jerry.seabolt@tn.gov  
 
The changes in the number of CEU’s for 
Tennessee has been approved to change 
from 10 a year to 7 a year (30 to 21 in 3a 
year cert period) BUT this will not take 
effect until the next cycle which starts July 
2023, for this cycle you still must get 30 
points for the 3 year period ending June 30, 
2023. 
 
 

 
 
PESTWORLD 2022 
 
NPMA Pestworld 2022 will be held October 
11-14, 2022 in Boston Massachusetts, 
information will be available soon. 
 
 

 
 
Thoughts  and Prayers 
 
One of our long time  Region 3/TPCA 
members, Mary McDaniel of McDaniel’s 
Pest Control in Lewisburg,  lost her 
daughter, Ashley Cobble, in July, she was 
32, please keep Mary and Ashley’s 6 year 
old daughter in your thoughts and prayers as 
they go through their grief. 
 
 



 
 
REGION 3 NEWSLETTER 
In the interest of saving paper clutter and 
cutting Region 3 expenses, we are sending 
Region 3 Newsletters by email instead of 
printed paper.   If you prefer the printed 
version, please let Carol know by email  
kayakcarol@bellsouth.net or you can call 
615-497-2359. 
 

Email newsletters also give us a way 
to contact members quickly if there 
are last minute changes, additions or 
cancellations to the scheduled 
meeting and schools 
 
THANK YOU TO OUR CHEMICAL SUPPLIERS 
AND REPRESENTATIVES WHO CONTINUALLY 
SUPPORT OUR MEETINGS AND SCHOOLS. 
 

  Dennis Waldrop &  
Jeff  Baker  615-228-8687 
 

  Donnie Spence  901-367-2941 
David James 615-207-8892 
Mark Cavanaugh 863-800-4767 
 
. 

931-575-0221 
  

Glenn 
Thomas   423-991-9253 
 
 

SiteOne  Brian Cummins  615-290-2024 
Landscape  supply 
 
 
 

 Nick  Iverson  865-803-5174 

Larry Stretz 
 830-305-0019 
 

 Derrek Hardy 
 660-654-3888  
 

 Eric Ham 859-630-3163 
 
 

 
 Drew Lockhart 256-527-9904 
 
 

 Joey Hedgemon 404-
725-6094 
 

 
Sean Jurecic 612-968-3818 
 

 
Keith Miller  205-417-3746 
 

 Reid Ipser  865-406-9708 



 

 Earnie 
Schoonover   earnieschoonover@belllabs.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Carol Lane Secretary, Region  3 TPCA 
Middle Tennessee Pest Control Association 
 

 
 


